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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
OFFICE OF INTERNATIONAL AVIATION

Dear Mr. Taylor,

The Turkish Directorate General of Civil Aviation presents its compliments to the Office of 
International Aviation of the U.S. Department of Transportation.

Further to our letter dated 14 January 2020, We would like to renew the Certification of 
Reciprocity for the seventh freedom operations of ACT Airlines to the United States. 

We hereby confirm that we will grant permissions of U.S. carriers to conduct seventh freedom 
charter flights to/from the Republic of Turkey which are not covered by the Bilateral Air 
Transport Agreement between Turkey and the United States dated May 2, 2000, on the basis 
of reciprocal treatment by the United States of Turkish carriers'  requests to conduct seventh 
freedom U.S. charter services. This statement is valid for six months.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend my appreciation for your kind support and 
constructive co-operation hitherto, and I kindly invite your Authority to grant appropriate 
authorizations accordingly.

Sincerely yours,

REPUBLIC OF TURKEY
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT AND INFRASTRUCTURE

Directorate General of Civil Aviation
Department of Air Transport
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